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CLASS 2 SWIMMING LESSONS

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents / Carers,of $SchoolMember$

Re:  Class 2 Swimming Lessons

We have been given the fantastic opportunity to access a small swimming pool within the community of Kings Nympton to allow us to meet the
compulsory element of the National Curriculum. All children are expected to attend every week. 

The sessions will run on the following dates:

Wednesday 5th February
Wednesday 12th February
Wednesday 26th February
Wednesday 5th March
Wednesday 12th March
Wednesday 19th March

These sessions do not incur any fees but consent will need to be given through gateway by Wednesday 29th January 2025 and the relevant SOE3
form filled in and returned before the 6 week programme commences. Sessions will be planned, conducted and assessed by myself with support
and guidance from the Swimming Teachers’ Association (STA).

To maximise the opportunities in meeting objectives the class will be split into two groups. Group 1 will have their session from 11am – 11:30am
and Group 2 from 11:30am – 12pm. All children will be required to wear their swimming kit under clothing which allows them to walk from the
school to the Old Rectory in the village. Following the session, children will return to school where they will get changed securely. This does mean
all children will require a towel, hoodie, hooded towel/robe or dressing gown to allow them to keep warm as they return to school by foot. 

The kit needed will include: 

Suitable shoes to walk to and from the pool
Swimming kit
Goggles (optional)
Swim cap (optional)
Towel, hooded towel or robe
Spare clothing/underwear to change into
A spare bag for wet clothing

We will not require any swimming aids or other equipment, floats will be provided as needed.

Any children who do not have the adequate kit will be asked to attend poolside with the rest of their group. Additionally, your consent is detailing
that if your child is at risk by not following the instructions given to them they will be asked by a staff member to vacate the pool and not take any
further part in that session.

Thank you for your co-operation with this opportunity, if you have any questions please do get in contact so they can be answered before the
sessions begin.

Kind Regards,

Mr Walter
The Woodland Federation
PE Coordinator

Kings Nympton Primary School
Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 9SP
t: 01769 580512
e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School  
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 SOE3 Form - KN swimming lessons

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the

contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.
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